

January 07, 2013

Wilmer or Jacqueline Pergande

Gulf Breeze, FL 32563

RE: Donation

Dear Members of the Gulf Breeze Sertoma Club:

The Santa Rosa Kids' House opened its doors on April 23rd, 2008 to serve the children of Santa Rosa County, Florida. This child-friendly facility houses specialists from agencies such as the Child Protection Team, the Sherriff's Department, the State Attorney's Office, the Department of Children and Families, Lutheran Services, and Guardian Ad Litem. Its purpose is to improve communications between agencies that deal with victims of child abuse and neglect. This improved communication results in more efficient investigations and prosecutions and an improved outcome for the victims. It reduces the trauma to the child who no longer has to be subjected to repeated interviews and exams at different locations.

On behalf of the Santa Rosa Kids' House, we appreciate your generous donation of office supplies, cleaning supplies, personal hygiene items, snacks, clothing, and toys, and arts and crafts supplies. Many of the items you donated were used to supplement gifts that family received for Christmas through our Angel Tree program. Once again, thank you for your generosity. Your support allows us proceed with our mission.

Regards,

Bonnie Livingston, Facility Coordinator

Board Executive Officers

Sheriff Wendell Hall Chairman

> Jason English Vice Chairman

Connie Cushing Treasurer

> Lisa Eddins Secretary

Roy Andrews Legal Counsel

Facility Coordinator

Bonnie Livingston

Board of Directors

Paul Lio

Margaret Porter

Tamie Peterson

Adair Cotton

Michele Tucker

Darrel Greer

Sandy Park-O'Hara

Liz Simmons

Loretta Sansom

Tracey Carpenter

Ed Carson

Jimmie Melvin

Carol Lutz

Annette Bankich

Richard Comerford

Tony Alexander

Jayer Williamson

Toggy Pace

Santa Rosa Kids' House 5643 Stewart Street Milton, FL 32570

850.623.1112 (phone) 850.623.1219 (fax)

SRKidsHouse.org